
 
 

 

 

Hello.  We hope everyone had a good half 
term. We are excited for the weeks ahead 
in the run up to Christmas as we have a 
fun filled diary of events including our 
Snow White pantomime on the 22nd No-
vember. 

 

School Trips Update. Our Year 6 classes 
will be enjoying a trip to Princesshay on 
the morning of Wednesday 10th Novem-
ber. It is part of the learning focus in both 
History and Geography all about Prin-
cesshay and its redevelopment following 
World War 2. Various landmarks will be 
visited before returning to school in time 
for lunch. 

 

 

 

 

 

Bonfire Night Safety.  We hope everyone 
has an enjoyable and safe Bonfire Night 
this weekend. Information about The Fire-
work Code, and other safety tips can be 
found here.  

 

Community Safety. If parents/carers 
could make sure they read the important 
Stranger Danger email that has been circu-
lated to all of our families today, 5th No-
vember. It relates to a safety incident that 
has been reported within the wider com-
munity and we are keen to ensure our 
families are aware. Thank you. 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

Children In Need 2021. We will be enjoy-
ing activities throughout the school on Fri-
day 19th November.  Bring a Bear to 
school and wear non-uniform for £1 dona-
tion.  

 

Remembrance Day 2021.  The Poppy Ap-
peal is the Royal British Legion's biggest 
fundraising campaign held every year in 
November, during the period of Remem-
brance. Should children or parents still re-
quire poppies they will be on sale at the 
school office until the end of next week. 
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http://www.bonfire-night-safety.co.uk/


 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Daisy-Sue Dymond, 
Destiny Lee, Cain Lee, Bamm Romeril-
Jones,  Kaysten Page-Mills, Lilly Spencer, 
Abbie Knutton, Dorian Maras, Isobel 
Mannion, Ashaz Ashaz and Keelan Ar-
thurs. 

 

Community News.  

 

Our Space After School Club and Social-
Parents have organised and created an 
after school club for children and young 
people from different ethnicities to con-
nect, play and explore different cultures 
and identities. The club starts on Monday 
the 8th November, 4-6pm at the 100 
Club, Exeter. Please see the information 
poster on page 3 for more information. 

 

Wonford Planters.  On Saturday 11th De-
cember from 9.30am, parents and chil-
dren are invited to another wood-crafting 
day with Wood for Good, part of Co-
Create Exeter.  Please see the infor-
mation poster on page 5 for more infor-
mation. 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Key School Dates; 

Children In Need Day. Friday 19th Novem-

ber. 

Snow White Pantomime. Monday 22nd 

November. 

VirginCare Flu Vaccination Clinic. Friday 

26th November.  

Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Dinner.  

Friday 10th December. 

Christmas Break. Monday 20th December 

to Tuesday 4th January 2022. School re-

opens Wednesday 5th January 2022. 

 

For the full school calendar see the school 

website or click here 

 

School Day timings from September 2021. 
Classes start at 8:40am and end at 
3:10pm, children must be in class at 
8:40am. Late arrivals should be through 
the school reception so that arrival can 
registered. 
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